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Moy 17, 1922.

Messrs. Redua & Jaskson,
Sen Diego, Californis.

Gentlemen:

We hand you herewith;

(1) "A plot plen for the treatment of the Tor-
. rey Pines Refectory and its site", by Ralph
D. Cornell, of Los Angeles.

(2)e A four-page letter from lir. Cornell to lrs
J.C.Herper, La Jolla, Cal., deseribing in
some detail the "plot plan" and Mr., Cornell's
idea of the manner in which the proposed
refectory or Torrey Pines Lodge, &8s our of-
fice has designated it in the past, and ‘sur-
rounding landscape should be treated.

The Park Commisgioners desire thet your firm, as
architects for the proposed Lodge, be familiar with
Mr. Cornell's ideass on this subject as set forth in \
his plot plen and letter, and that, in the prepara- \
tion of plans, you follow out his genersl scheme as
nearly 88 is possible and consistent with your own W\
ideas. :

Doubtless you will not agree with him in all details,
especislly as lr, Cornell states that he has had only
meggre datea’ with whieh to work. It also is probable

thot the more comprehensive plan suggested by Mr. Cornell
will increase the coslt of the building. In these caeses,
it is sugzested that items of disagreement be submitted
to this Board and through us to Mr. J.C.B&Erper.

Very truly yours,
Board of prark Commissioners,
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Bxecutive Secretary.




